
 
 
 
October 22, 2020 
 
This afternoon Lodi Unified School District and Lodi Education Association engaged in a 
productive and collaborative discussion to bring students to campus for in-person instruction 
and provide a distance learning option. Both parties shared concerns and ideas and worked 
together to move forward. The conversation will continue with the next meeting set for 
Tuesday, October 27. We are hopeful that an agreement will be reached soon as we all want 
our students in class with their teachers. 
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